

GODFREY KAHNS.C.

TEL . 414.273.3500 FAX . 414.273.5198

www.GKLAW.COM

Direct: 414-287-9518 nwitte@gklaw.com

March 16, 2017

Chrysler Corporation c/o FCA US LLC The Corporation Company 40600 Ann Arbor Rd, E. Suite 201 Plymouth, Michigan 48170

RE: City of Manitowoc/Former Town of Newton Gravel Pit, 3130 Hecker Road, Manitowoc, WI-BRRTS Activity # 02-36-000268 (the "Site")

Dear Sir or Madam:

I have previously written to you concerning the matter identified above. On March 13, 2017, the City of Manitowoc held a Public Hearing regarding the Draft Remedial Action Plan ("RAP") for the Newton Gravel Pit site as required by Wis. Stats. §292.35(2r)(b) to solicit testimony on whether the draft RAP represents the least costly method of meeting the standards for remedial action promulgated by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources by rule. The City of Manitowoc is accepting written comments on the draft RAP for thirty days following the Public Hearing, or until April 12, 2017.

A copy of the draft RAP and the PowerPoint presentation slide deck regarding the draft RAP is available in the Public Repository for the Newton Gravel Pit site maintained by the City of Manitowoc. Alternatively, if you wish to receive a copy of the draft RAP, please contact the undersigned.

Written comments regarding the draft RAP should be submitted to Kathleen M. McDaniel, City Attorney, City of Manitowoc, 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220 (kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org).

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely yours,

GODFREY & KAHN, S.C.

Edward B. Witte

cc: Molly E. Schmidt, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (via E-mail)
Tauren Beggs, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (via E-mail)
Kathleen M. McDaniel, City of Manitowoc (via E-mail)





TEL . 414.273.3500 FAX . 414.273.5198

www.GKLAW.COM

Direct: 414-287-9518 nwitte@gklaw.com

March 16, 2017

Via E-Mail
Thomas N. Rich
Chief Administrative Officer
Gould Electronics Inc.
34929 Curtis Boulevard, Ste. 100
Eastlake, OH 44095-4001

RE: City of Manitowoc/Former Town of Newton Gravel Pit, 3130 Hecker Road,

Manitowoc, WI-BRRTS Activity # 02-36-000268 (the "Site")

Dear Tom:

I have previously written to you concerning the matter identified above. On March 13, 2017, the City of Manitowoc held a Public Hearing regarding the Draft Remedial Action Plan ("RAP") for the Newton Gravel Pit site as required by Wis. Stats. §292.35(2r)(b) to solicit testimony on whether the draft RAP represents the least costly method of meeting the standards for remedial action promulgated by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources by rule. The City of Manitowoc is accepting written comments on the draft RAP for thirty days following the Public Hearing, or until April 12, 2017.

A copy of the draft RAP and the PowerPoint presentation slide deck regarding the draft RAP is available in the Public Repository for the Newton Gravel Pit site maintained by the City of Manitowoc. Alternatively, if you wish to receive a copy of the draft RAP, please contact the undersigned.

Written comments regarding the draft RAP should be submitted to Kathleen M. McDaniel, City Attorney, City of Manitowoc, 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220 (<a href="mailto:kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org">kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org</a>).

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely yours,

GODFREY & KAHN, S.C.

Edward B. Witte

cc: Molly E. Schmidt, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (via E-mail)
Tauren Beggs, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (via E-mail)

Kathleen M. McDaniel, City of Manitowoc (via E-mail)





TEL . 414.273.3500 FAX . 414.273.5198

www.GKLAW.COM

Direct: 414-287-9518 nwitte@gklaw.com

March 16, 2017

Via E-Mail
Mr. John F. Mayer
Mayer, Nash, Spindler, Grimstad &
McCracken LLP
1425 Memorial Drive
Manitowoc, WI 54220

RE: City of Manitowoc/Former Town of Newton Gravel Pit, 3130 Hecker Road, Manitowoc, WI - WDNR BRRTS Activity # 02-36-000268 (the "Site") Heresite Protective Coatings, Inc.

Dear Mr. Mayer:

I have previously written to you concerning the matter identified above. On March 13, 2017, the City of Manitowoc held a Public Hearing regarding the Draft Remedial Action Plan ("RAP") for the Newton Gravel Pit site as required by Wis. Stats. §292.35(2r)(b) to solicit testimony on whether the draft RAP represents the least costly method of meeting the standards for remedial action promulgated by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources by rule. The City of Manitowoc is accepting written comments on the draft RAP for thirty days following the Public Hearing, or until April 12, 2017.

A copy of the draft RAP and the PowerPoint presentation slide deck regarding the draft RAP is available in the Public Repository for the Newton Gravel Pit site maintained by the City of Manitowoc. Alternatively, if you wish to receive a copy of the draft RAP, please contact the undersigned.

Written comments regarding the draft RAP should be submitted to Kathleen M. McDaniel, City Attorney, City of Manitowoc, 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220 (<a href="mailto:kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org">kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org</a>).

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely yours,

GODEREY & KAHN, S.C.

Edward B. Witte

cc: Molly E. Schmidt, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (via E-mail)
Tauren Beggs, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (via E-mail)
Kathleen M. McDaniel, City of Manitowoc (via E-mail)





TEL · 414.273.3500 FAX · 414.273.5198

www.GKLAW.COM

Direct: 414-287-9518 nwitte@gklaw.com

March 8, 2017

Newell Brands Inc. Corporation Service Company 40 Technology Parkway South Suite 300, Gwinnett Norcross, GA 30092

RE: City of Manitowoc/Former Town of Newton Gravel Pit, 3130 Hecker Road,

Manitowoc, WI-BRRTS Activity # 02-36-000268 (the "Site")

Dear Sir or Madam:

I have previously written to you concerning the matter identified above. On March 13, 2017, the City of Manitowoc held a Public Hearing regarding the Draft Remedial Action Plan ("RAP") for the Newton Gravel Pit site as required by Wis. Stats. §292.35(2r)(b) to solicit testimony on whether the draft RAP represents the least costly method of meeting the standards for remedial action promulgated by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources by rule. The City of Manitowoc is accepting written comments on the draft RAP for thirty days following the Public Hearing, or until April 12, 2017.

A copy of the draft RAP and the PowerPoint presentation slide deck regarding the draft RAP is available in the Public Repository for the Newton Gravel Pit site maintained by the City of Manitowoc. Alternatively, if you wish to receive a copy of the draft RAP, please contact the undersigned.

Written comments regarding the draft RAP should be submitted to Kathleen M. McDaniel, City Attorney, City of Manitowoc, 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220 (kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org).

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely yours,

921; H

Edward B. Witte

cc: Molly E. Schmidt, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (via E-mail)

Tauren Beggs, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (via E-mail)

Kathleen M. McDaniel, City of Manitowoc (via E-mail)



833 EAST MICHIGAN STREET • SUITE 1800 MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 53202-5615

TEL · 414.273.3500 FAX · 414.273.5198

www.GKLAW.COM

Direct: 414-287-9518 nwitte@gklaw.com

March 8, 2017

Via E-Mail
Maria T. Makowiecki
Assistant General Counsel
Parker Hannifin Corporation
6035 Parkland Blvd.
Cleveland, OH 44124-4141

RE: City of Manitowoc/Former Town of Newton Gravel Pit, 3130 Hecker Road,

Manitowoc, WI-BRRTS Activity # 02-36-000268 (the "Site").

Dear Attorney Makowiecki:

I have previously written to you concerning the matter identified above. On March 13, 2017, the City of Manitowoc held a Public Hearing regarding the Draft Remedial Action Plan ("RAP") for the Newton Gravel Pit site as required by Wis. Stats. §292.35(2r)(b) to solicit testimony on whether the draft RAP represents the least costly method of meeting the standards for remedial action promulgated by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources by rule. The City of Manitowoc is accepting written comments on the draft RAP for thirty days following the Public Hearing, or until April 12, 2017.

A copy of the draft RAP and the PowerPoint presentation slide deck regarding the draft RAP is available in the Public Repository for the Newton Gravel Pit site maintained by the City of Manitowoc. Alternatively, if you wish to receive a copy of the draft RAP, please contact the undersigned.

Written comments regarding the draft RAP should be submitted to Kathleen M. McDaniel, City Attorney, City of Manitowoc, 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220 (<a href="mailto:kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org">kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org</a>).

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely yours,

GODFREY & KAHN, S.C.

Edward B. Witte

Molly E. Schmidt, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (via E-mail)

Tauren Beggs, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (via E-mail)

Kathleen M. McDaniel, City of Manitowoc (via E-mail)

16948008.1

cc:



TEL-414.273.3500 FAX-414.273.5198

www-GKLAW.COM

Direct: 414-287-9518 nwitte@gklaw.com

March 8, 2017

Via E-Mail
Ms. Jodi Arndt Labs
Conway, Olejiniczak & Jerry, S.C.
231 S. Adams Street
P.O. Box 23200
Green Bay, WI 54305

GODFREY KAHNS.C.

RE: City of Manitowoc/Former Town of Newton Gravel Pit, 3130 Hecker Road,

Manitowoc, WI-BRRTS Activity # 02-36-000268 (the "Site") The Manitowoc

Company, Inc.

Dear Jodi:

As you know, on March 13, 2017, the City of Manitowoc held a Public Hearing regarding the Draft Remedial Action Plan ("RAP") for the Newton Gravel Pit site as required by Wis. Stats. §292.35(2r)(b) to solicit testimony on whether the draft RAP represents the least costly method of meeting the standards for remedial action promulgated by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources by rule. The City of Manitowoc is accepting written comments on the draft RAP for thirty days following the Public Hearing, or until April 12, 2017.

A copy of the draft RAP and the PowerPoint presentation slide deck regarding the draft RAP is available in the Public Repository for the Newton Gravel Pit site maintained by the City of Manitowoc. Alternatively, if you wish to receive a copy of the draft RAP, please contact the undersigned.

Written comments regarding the draft RAP should be submitted to Kathleen M. McDaniel, City Attorney, City of Manitowoc, 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220 (kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org).

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Edward B. Witte

cc: Molly E. Schmidt, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (via E-mail)
Tauren Beggs, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (via E-mail)
Kathleen M. McDaniel, City of Manitowoc (via E-mail)

16947856.1